FactReview statement regarding internal and documented annual
review of published corrections

FactReview has established a protocol for conducting an internal and documented annual
review of our fact-checking processes. However, as of the date of this application, we have not
had to issue any corrections to our published articles.

Despite the absence of corrections, we remain committed to continuous improvement. Our
protocol for the annual review includes a hypothetical analysis of potential errors and the
implementation of methodological or procedural changes to prevent future mistakes. This
proactive approach ensures that our team remains vigilant and our fact-checking methodology
robust. Should any corrections become necessary in the future, we are prepared to conduct a
thorough review and adapt our practices accordingly to maintain the highest standards of
accuracy and reliability in our work.



